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Comments: I support this Withdrawal. I implore the Forest Service to expedite this withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior. 

 

The Black Hills are an environmental treasure that was stewarded by the Lakota people for millennia. Its survival

in the face of recent extractive forces is a testament to its importance to people and place. Toxic mining has no

place on sacred land, and it is paramount that mining companies withdraw to ensure this critical ecosystem's

continued survival for future generations.


